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It’s coming up to Show Schedule time and we’re all getting a tad excited. Now that we have a fresh 
generation of vollies at our disposal, things are looking quite different. We are welcoming these 
alterations, and we trust you will too. Change is as good as a holiday, no?  
 

We’ll be working in with Showday’s newer online version now, you can only imagine how happy 
everyone is to be playing around with their new toy. This system is a bit of a game changer for those 
dealing with it and if you’re to talk to these ladies about the Show there is no way you’ll manage to 
avoid hearing all about it! 
 

Around the table we’ve been discussing getting these Schedules printed and out to you hopefully in 
August, so not long now. I hope everyone is busy considering what they might be wanting to enter 
into the Show in 2025. I’ve been hearing all about this “man cake”. I’m disappointed to report this 
cake is made by a man and not made out of a man, or even in the image of a man. I gather it’ll be fun 
to observe on the day nonetheless as all the men flock in with the cakes they have baked. No pressure 
lads. 
 

We are bouncing around the idea of doing a tutorial event showing how to do an online entry, which 
will include a video for those that cannot make it, so as to take the guess work out of it all. We’ll be 
sure to keep you updated. 
 

If you pop down to the Farmer’s Market this month on the 20th you’ll see our smiling faces, keen to 
chat about all things Show related. Please feel free to stop on in if you have any questions or want our 
autographs. Just kidding, but I’ll still sign your t shirt if you desire. 
 

You may have noticed a Facebook event (www.facebook.com/events/721356344162154) has been 
generated, but not by yours truly, your social media’r extraordinaire, because technology said no that 
day. Our President, Karen, who apparently hates having free time to herself… had to create it on my 
behalf. If you’re going to be a Karen, be this one! 
 

If you spotted our recent campaign, it’s great to announce that we will be sponsoring our newest 
Young Sheep Handler, Bronte Harvey, on her new learning experience. We’re looking forward to 
hearing how this goes for her. It is an honour to be able to put our youth forward for such a fun 
opportunity. Photos please Bronte! 
 

Finally, the biggest of shout-outs to our biggest supporters is in order. Obviously, all assistance is 
deeply valued with Rio Tinto, Chalice, the Toodyay Shire, Bendigo, and most recently the Toodyay Op 
Shop, being our biggest financial support team. It’s never too late to donate. 
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